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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The Annual General Meeting of the Tasmanian Caverneering Club 
will be held in the Geology Department of the University of 
Tasmania at 8 p.m. on Wednesday 21st. March. 
The main items of busines will be the election of the 
President, Vice-President, Secretary, and Treasurer of the 
Club, together with six (6) Committee Members. After the 
conclusion of the formal business there will be a showing of a 
number of films. Any members who have slides taken on recent 
trips or of interest to other members should br!ng them along. 

SUBSCRIPTIONS 
Subs are now due and may be paid to the Hon. Treasurer at the 
General Meeting, or posted to G.P.O. Box 641G, Hobart. Any 
members who have not paid their subs from 1961 may be 
considered as having resigned under the rules of the 
Constitution, so anyone with a short memory who cannot remember 
having paid had better see about doing something. What? 

FORWARD PROGRAMME 
In the past some difficulty has been encountered in arranging a 
forward programme. To get the feeling of the members of the 
Club on this matter it is suggested that those interested in 
some particular area or research should make their interests 
and wants known so that the Committee will have some guide to 
the desires of the Club Members. 

VISIT BY TERRITORIAN 
During January we were visited by Gordon Bain from the Port 
Moresby speleos. Although we were unable to organise very much 
in the way of a reception or trips (most of the club members 
being back at work after a very successful Gordon River trip ), 
Gordon saw some of Tasmania's caves and then disappeared in the 
direction of South Australia. Some fellows are lucky in the way 
they get around. 

PAST ACTIVITIES 
There have been a few trips since Christmas apart from the 
Gordon trip. Most of the activities have been connected with a 
very successful Adventure Camp run at Dover by the National 
Fitness Council, and the unsuccessful search at Mt. Picton for 
the missing schoolboy hiker. It is hoped that this year we will 
continue our activities underground with as much or more vigour 
as we did in 1961. 

[Duplicated, 1 p , pink, F] 


